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0OiL CONSERVATION CoMMISSION
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

July 20, 1966

The British American 0il Prod. Co.
Box 474
Midland, Texas

Attention: Mr. William E. Moore
Gentlemen:

Pursuant to your letter of July 14, 1966, please be advised
that you will be required to run a directional survey on your
North Wilson Deep Unit Well No. 3 located in Unit I of Section
6, T-21-S, R-35-E. Upon receipt of the directional survey the
Comnission will then determine if a hearing for directional
drilling will be necessary.

From your Form C-103 dated July 12th and from your letter of
July 14th, it would appear that you had set more than one whip-
stock in this well. Should this be the case, please submit on
Form C-103 when and where vhipstocks were utilized.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Joe D. Ramey
Superviscr, District 1
JDR/me
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